
 

 

PHL in the News 

**Special Announcement!  

 

Want to keep receiving the latest on postharvest loss 
issues and interventions around the world? 

 

The ADM Institute is switching providers for its e-publication,  

PHL in the News.  

We are excited to present a new, more user-friendly version of the  

content you are interested in as a professional in the field.  
 

We are happy to have you as a reader, and hope you'll  
continue to join us. 

 

To confirm your subscription, go here. 
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